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I am the wife of a Railroad engineer. I am in support of the sb 723 bill not only for his 

safety but for the safety of our community's in the state of Oregon. 

Having a two person crew brings me a piece of mind. I see his Fatigue when he's 

home.  

There are enough danders in this industry!  

Oregon, please help us keep or city's safe and the men and women safe that work 

the railroad's. 

please keep in mind this move is for Wall Street not safety! 

thank you, 

Barbara Hollingsworth 

 


